Maryjoy Chan

From: Fire Comm

Sent: Monday, October 01, 2018 8:56 AM

To: Maryjoy Chan

Subject: FW: Pincher SAR 2018-2019 GSAR Program grant application
Attachments: 2018-09-30 PCSAR GSAR Grant Submission.pdf

Hi Maryjoy,

Here is another one

From: Brett Wuth [mailto:wuth@castrov.cuug.ab.ca]
Sent: Sunday, SemrEmEElE 0T :
To: Fire Comm

Cc: training@saralberta.ca
Subject: Pincher SAR 2018-2019 GSAR Program grant application

To el

Good evening,

Please receive the attached grant application of Pincher Creek Search and Rescue under the 2018-2019 GSAR Program.
If you have any questions or need any additional information, please let me know.

Could you confirm receipt of this message? For surety, and because the application deadline is on a weekend, | will
transmit a second copy by fax.

Thank you,

Brett Wuth, President, Pincher Creek Search and Rescue pcsar@castrov.cuug.ab.ca Tel:+1-855-727-6825
http://pcsar.webhop.org Box 1705, Pincher Creek, Alberta, TOKIWO, CANADA







